
Planning Consultation 21/01802/FUL Wingates Moor Longhorsley 

Morpeth Northumberland NE65 8RP 

 
Dear Neil, 
  
Planning Consultation 21/01802/FUL 
Wingates Moor Longhorsley Morpeth Northumberland  NE65 8RP 
  
Thank you for your letter of 28 July regarding the above application. On the basis of 
the information available to date, in our view you do not need to notify or consult us 
on this application under the relevant statutory provisions. 
  
If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or 
you have other reasons for seeking our advice, please contact us to discuss your 
request. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Laura 
  
Laura Long | Business Officer 
Regions: North East & Yorkshire 
  
Historic England | Bessie Surtees House 
41-44 Sandhill | Newcastle Upon Tyne | NE1 3JF 

 

 

 


